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Updates

Oak Wilt

As some of you might have
noticed we have lost more
trees in the area. Some have
chosen to cull their woods as
a preventative measure while
others have been chasing the
disease, taking down the
damaged individuals one at a
time.

Oak Wilt is a problem for a
number of homeowners and
forest managers in Minnesota
with no end in sight. There are
a few things we can all do to
help prevent the spread of this
aggressive disease.

Don’t prune during the
sensitive spring months of
April, May and June.

If you do prune, carry a paint

can with you and immediately
paint over the tree “wound” to
keep the disease out. Quick is

Browning starts at the
margin, progresses
towards the center,
and trees defoliate.

Infected y
Red Oak Leaf

the name of the game, a few
minutes left open can mean
the difference between a
healthy tree and losing one.

Avoid construction during
those sensitive months and
protect trees damaged during
projects.

Do not move firewood. Yes, it
is tempting with all this free
wood up here but it isn’t worth
it to end up with a barren lot at
home, staring at your neighbor
in all of his shenanigans.

Currently our risk status for
the spread is low so now is
the time to cull your damaged
trees.

For further information look on
the MN DNR website or
contact the U of M extension
office.

Fall-like
apperance

¥ Infected
White Oak Leaf

Don’t forget to
renew your dues,
$20 per year

For more
information on lake
happenings this fall
and winter go to
mysandylake.com
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North Access

Talk to your neighbors about joining
the Sandy Lake Improvement
Association this fall and be ready to
participate in the happenings next
year.




